
We have had another super week at Reaside. On Tuesday,
we had a spot check visit from Environmental Health who
inspected our school kitchen. We are delighted to say that
we have retained our 5 star rating for cleanliness and
hygiene. Huge well done to the catering team; Mrs Prosser,
Mrs Mazur, Ms Charles and Ms Keates for their continued
hard work to keep our school kitchen in pristine condition.

We also held two really successful coffee afternoons for
Macmillan this week . Thank you to everyone who attended
and donated either money, cakes or both.  We raised
£152.67.  

As is always the case in September, we are seeing illness
starting to rise. Unfortunately, we are also seeing a rise in
covid cases. The current advice from Public Health England
is that children under 18 years of age who test positive for
covid should try to stay at home for three days. Although
there is no set legislation for people to isolate, we would
ask that people follow the guidance to try to minimise the
spread. 

Finally attached to this newsletter is a handy guide for
what parents and carers need to know about keeping their
children safe on WhatsApp.

Have a lovely weekend!

1st October Black history month
9th October  School photo day
10th October World mental health day
(wear yellow donation to Young Minds)
16th & 17th October Parents evening
20th October 5B class assembly 
20th October ‘Show racism the red card
day’ wear red. 
27th October - End of term
8th & 9th November Reaside open day
(2pm-3pm)
6th November - Children back to school

Please see Reaside academy 23/24
parent’s plan

All children will be having their photos
taken on Monday the 9th of October.

Children with siblings in school will have
the opportunity to have their photo taken

together during the school day.

However, if you would like your child/ren in
school to have their photo taken with

other siblings, there will be an opportunity
to do so. For this, you will need to arrive at
school with all children between 8.15-8.40

a.m, so their photo can be taken before
the start of the school day.

www.reasideacademy.co.uk

MESSAGE FROM
MRS CARRIER

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

BREAKFAST CLUB

@reasideacademy

A reminder that our breakfast club runs every
day from 8am.  This is completely free!  If you

would like your child to attend, please add your
child to the waiting list at the school office as

breakfast club is now full.

Find us on Facebook:  
Reaside Academy
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SCHOOL PHOTO DAY



Our school attendance target is 96%.

Best classes attendance this week:  6K with an amazing 97%!

Whole school attendance figure year to date:  94.1%

Class attendance:
3B- 96%                                          3S - 91%

4J - 95%                                      4OL - 95%
5B - 91 %                                     5C - 94%

 6K -  97%                                      6W - 94%

ATTENDANCE MATTERS



 

Year three have had a very creative few weeks centered around our Ancient Egyptian topic.
We have learnt about gods and goddesses, looked at the symbols associated with them and

created our own papyrus paper in preparation for drawing a god in the style of Ancient
Egyptian art. For recycling week, we had a class discussion about the ways we can help
protect the earth and the children then presented their ideas in a poster with a partner.

For recycling week, year 4 researched how to make recycled paper and created an
instructional power point presentation for others to learn how to do it too.



Year 5 have created Venn diagrams to represent common multiples. The children loved
creating times table strips and using their knowledge to sort them. They noticed patterns and

used their knowledge to answer SATs style questions through an extension task too! 

This week in Year 6!

It has been another busy week in Year 6. 
We have continued reading our thriller novel – The London Eye Mystery – this week writing in

the role of Ted to help the police find a missing person. 
We have been revising and extending our knowledge of fractions, looking carefully at the

denominators so we can compare more easily.
We’ve continued with our science topic and have created circuits both in the real world and

virtually!

The Year 6 team.






